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Dear Taxpaver:

This is in response to vour request of Mar. 04, 2009, regarding your
tax-exempt status.

Our records indicate that a determination letter was issued in
November 1993, that recognized you as exempt from Federal income tax,
and discloses that yvou are currently exempt under section 501(c)(3)
of the Internal Revenue Code.

Our records also indicate vou are not a private foundation within the
meaning of section 509(a) of the Code because vou are described in
section 509(a)(2).

Donors mayv deduct contributions to vou as provided in section 170 of
the Code. Bequests, legacies, devises, transfers, or gifts to vou or
for vour use are deductible for Federal estate and gift tax purposes
if they meet the applicable provisions of sections 2055, 2106, and
2522 of the Code.

If vou have anvy questions, please call us at the telephone number
shown in the heading of this letter.

Sincerely vours,

Cindy Westcott
Manager, EO Determinations



Renee Krebs

From: Alicia Manning

Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2016 4:50 PM

To: Renee Krebs

Subject: FW: Optimist Theatre Letter of Determination
Attachments: Optimist Theatre IRS Letter of Determination.pdf

From: susanscotfry@gmail.com [mailto:susanscotfry@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Susan Scot Fry
Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2016 3:53 PM

To: Alicia Manning <amanning@bradleyfdn.org>

Subject: Fwd: Optimist Theatre Letter of Determination

Hello again, Alicia!
Thank you for the wonderful phone call. Attached is the Optimist Theatre IRS Letter of Determination.

Optimist Theatre incorporated as a 501(c)3 in 1993 as Midwest Children's Theatre. When we changed our
name, they issued us this letter. Please let me know if you would also like a copy of the original letter from
1993 under the old name.

So, do you think you might be able to make it out to see Julius Caesar....?

All the Best,
Susan

Susan Scot Fry

Executive Director

Optimist Theatre - Shakespeare in the Park
www.I'reeShakespeareInThePark.org

262-498-5777

SSFry(@OptimistTheatre.or

Join us for Julins Caesar - August 4-7, 11-14, and 18-21, 2016
nternally Sourced lmail.




